
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 95.00% 

Sycamores – 91.60% 

Poplars – 93.33% 

Maples – 91.67% 

Elms – 93.38% 

Hawthorns –88.67% 

Chestnuts  - 95.22% 

Well done to Mrs Teer’s Chestnuts 

this week! Who will get the award 

for the last week of this half 

term? 

 

Class News 

Seedlings – This week we have started our dentist topic. The 

children have loved our ‘toothy’ themed activities and learning 

that Mrs Dodds worked in a dentist surgery a long time ago! 

Saplings – This week we have been Zog crazy! We’ve been busy 

rescuing Princess Pearl and thinking about some of the other 

jobs Zog would be good at. 

Sycamores – This week the children have enjoyed reading Mr 

Stink. We have also engaged in some activities for Safer 

Internet Day and Mental Health Week.  

Poplars – What a week of wonderful writing! Fantastic stuff 

indeed. Keep up the great work, I am very proud of you. 

Maples – This week we have been learning the names of the 

bones in the human body and locating where there are.  

Elms – We have been working our socks off this week! We have 

learned how to stay safe online, discussed how to look after our 

mental health and how our bodies change during puberty. 

Hawthorns –Hawthorns have battled through a super-

challenging week as we began our fractions unit in maths. I am 

extremely impressed by the children’s ability to recall the 

relevant methods to answer questions relating to conversions 

and finding equivalents. We are fantastic mathematicians!  

Chestnuts – This week Chestnut class have worked hard on 

writing from the perspective of ‘David’ from our class book.  

This half term certainly is flying by. There are lots of trips coming 

up and I know the children will have a fantastic time when they’re 

on them. It’s brilliant that we can get back to this. Showclub also 

have a very exciting tip to see School of Rock at the theatre very 

soon. They’ve been rehearsing so hard and they look and sound great. 

Well done to our two District Footballers, Lily and Matilda, who 

played again last week and will play again in Sunderland next week.  

Have a lovely weekend. Mr Moran. 

Special mentions this week go to Rosie, Emilia and Alannah for swimming and to Thea H for ballet. Well 

done!  

Our fantastic award winners this week 

– given for lots of wonderful things, 

please ask why if your child was a 

winner. 


